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Peter Campbell

From: South Coast AQMD < >
Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 11:43 AM
To: Peter Campbell
Subject: Contact Form

Contact Form 
 

Name: Connie Stopher 

 

Email:  

 

Phone:  

 

Message:  
The Economic Development Coalition of Southern California Wine 
Country would like to express our opposition to the proposed 
amended rules 1111 and 1121. These proposed changes would 
create an extraordinary burden on residents and businesses. 
Additionally, it would make it difficult for us to retain and attract 
new businesses, particularly manufacturing businesses and many 
of them rely on equipment that is either dependent on natural gas, 
or too expensive to operate with all electric. While protecting our 
environment and considering the impact on climate change is 
critical, it would be preferable to offer incentives and assistance 
with making the switch rather than a full requirement. Low-
income households will find themselves going without heat or hot 
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water because they can't afford to make the switch, and that is 
unacceptable.  




